Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Tougeron, Christopher, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 2:59 PM
To: 'rcastaneda@icsinc.tv'

Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Question for Grading in Albany
Robert,

As we discussed over the phone. | spoke to Mark Detterman with my department regarding the Western Forge and
Flange 540 Cleveland Avenue, Albany. He indicated that the work plan submitted by Ninyo and Moore is under the
public review time period.

Please contact Mr. Detterman at 510-567-6876 or Mark.Detterman@acgov.org for any questions.

Thank you

Chris Tougeron

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6804

christopher.tougeron@acgov.org




